

Ms Sinead Burrows Assistant Town Clerk Saltash Town Council The Guildhall 12 Lower Fore Street Saltash Cornwall PL12 6JX

23 September 2021

Your Ref: FF100

**Dear Ms Burrows** 

## **Festival Funding**

I am returning the offer letters to you that were sent recently to

unsigned.

Unfortunately, due to COVID-19, we have had to cancel our forthcoming Festival of Remembrance Service and I therefore also enclose our cheque for £700.00 as a refund of the grant, that was kindly paid to us in support of this event.

Yours sincerely

Treasurer
RBL Saltash & District